
 

 

 

 

20.12.2023/LCCL/SEC/23-24 
 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai- 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 523475 
 

Kind Attention: Mr. Shubho Bera 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Ref: Email having no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2023-2024/3764 dated December 19, 2023 
 
Sub: Clarification on price movement 
 
With reference to above, we would like to inform that (i) the Company has made all 
disclosures which are required to be made in terms of Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI LODR”) and (ii) 
there is no disclosure that should have been made in terms of SEBI LODR and which has not 
been made by the Company.  
 
We are aware of our obligations under SEBI LODR and will make disclosures in compliance 
with the said Regulations. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For LOTUS CHOCOLATE COMPANY LIMITED  

 
 
 

____________ 
Subodhakanta Sahoo 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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